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28. Exchange of Progress Reports. Progress Reports were presented by 

the Service members and discussed by the Board.

29. Visit of the Board to the Establishments at Wright Field. The Board 

spent a day and a half visiting various establishments at Wright Field, 

including the Power Plant Laboratory, the Photographic Laboratory, the Equip­

ment Laboratory, the Armament Laboratory and the 4140th AAF Research and 

Development Display Unit. The Board witnessed a flight line demonstration.

The Board was impressed with the extraordinary achievement evident in all 

phases of technological research and development, the efficiency and organization 

of the establishment and the competence and morale of the personnel at the station. 

The activities at Wright Field constitute a major factor contributing to the 

security of the North American continent. The Canadian Section of the Board was 

particularly pleased to nçte that Canadian personnel were now participating in

the research undertakings at Wright Field in accordance with the previous 

recommendations of the Board.

30. Next Meeting. The Board agreed to hold its next meeting at New York 

on September 11-12. The Board adjourned at 10:20 on Thursday, May 22.
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